
Friday 15th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Superhero Day - Reception and Nursery

As part of our Superhero topic this term, the children will have the exciting opportunity to take part in a Superhero
workshop on Thursday 28th March.

On this day, children are allowed to come to school dressed in a superhero themed outfit or costume for the day. The
children may either come as their own invented superhero or an existing one, or their costume may simply involve a
hand designed logo pinned to their school uniform.

In the morning, children will be watching the film ‘The Incredibles’ followed by tasks based on the film. This film is a U
rating, but please let us know if you do not give permission for your child to watch the film. This should be
communicated via Class Dojo. In the afternoon, the children will take part in ‘Superhero Training’, at the end of which
they will receive a certificate with their superhero name on it.

Thank you for your continued support.
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